

## МІНІСТЕРСТВО ОБОРОНИ УКРАЇНИ

## ВІЙСЬКОВО-ЦИВІЛЬНИЙ КООРДИНАЦІЙНИЙ ШТАБ МЕДИЧНОЇ ДОПОМОГИ

« 18 » \_09\_ 2015p. №\_\_121\_ 01133. Київ 113, вул. Госпітальна, буд.18-а. Тел./факс +38 (044) 521-85-33

Subj.: Translation of Letter from Military-Medical Department Ministry of Defense of Ukraine

> President of Global Medical Care Hans Frederik Dydensborg

## DEAR MR. DYDENSBORG!

Military-Medical Department of the MoD of Ukraine reports that we gladly accept from you and your organization - Global Medical Aid, as a humanitarian aid, Cefuroxime for injection (according to your offer).

All medicines will be used before expiry - January 2016.

Part of medications Ministry of Defense is ready to transfer to state and municipal health care institution in Luhansk and Donetsk regions to treat both military personnel and civilians.

We also will be glad to take from your organization used medical uniform, functional beds, accessories for the preparation of blood products and other equipment that will be used to help wounded soldiers and civilian victims of war.

Thank you again for your kindness and the help that your organization provides for Ukraine.

Best regards

Acting Director of Military-Medical department Ministry of Defense of Ukraine Med. Col. (personal signature)

Oleg Lyashenko

This is the correct translation of the letter from the Military-Medical Department MoD of Ukraine

Executive Secretary
Military-Civilian Coordination Center of Medical Care
Med. Col.

Vsevolod Stebliuk